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Askin, Tim

From: Laurel Maney <laurelmaney@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 3:20 PM
To: Historic Preservation Commission; Askin, Tim; aldermankovac@gmail.com; Lee, Chris; 

Reynolds Thomas; Dawn McCarthy
Subject: Interim historic designation for 2 homes on Summit Ave.

The homes at 2275 and 2279 N Summit Ave need to be preserved.  I support emergency temporary designation 
to prevent them from being razed, followed by permanent designation in the future.  
 
They anchor the north end of a continuous line of smaller homes that occupy the whole block.  That side of the 
block is unusual for NOT having the original line of homes broken apart by some more modern apartment 
building.  This block of smaller homes is just as important to the history of Northpoint South as the 
much grander homes on Lake Drive and Terrace Avenue. 
 
I've lived on Summit Avenue and on Woodstock Place for the past 40 years and urge you to secure these homes 
for all of us. 
 
Laurel Maney 
2215 E Woodstock Place 
414-271-8068 

 
You don't often get email from laurelmaney@gmail.com. Learn why this is important 

 


